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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - May 27 - 31

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday Gr. 3-5 Book Club at Lunch


Thursday

Friday Div. 1 and 2 Expo

Chess Club

June 7 - Immunization Clinic June 13 PAC Meeting (AGM) - In Library

June 14 - Sports Day and PAC Hot Lunch (1:30 Dismissal) June 19 - PAC Hot Lunch

June 19 - Band Concert (Div. 1, 2, 3) @1:30pm June 21 - Recognition Assembly @10:30

June 24 - Beach Day - Spanish Banks Beach June 26 - Gr. 7 student trip to Victoria

June 27 - Grade 7 Farewell @10:30 June 27 - Last Day of School; Term 3 Reports Published

South Arm Pool Trip
The school will be going to South Arm Pool again this year. We will be sending 
our students in two different groups: one on June 17 and one on June 26. We will 
communicate the dates to families once the date for each division is confirmed.



Next PAC Meeting: Thursday, June 13, 2024, 6:00 pm. This meeting will be in 
person in the library. All Maple Lane parents are members of the PAC and are 
welcome to attend meetings. We hope to see many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

PAC 
News

Talks About Vaping
Caregiver and Youth Sessions

Vancouver Coastal Health Tobacco and Vapour 
Reduction Program is presenting simultaneous 
parent and youth sessions on vaping, held at 
Brighouse Branch on Saturday, June 1 from 2:00 to 
3:30 p.m. Please click here for the parent session 
information and here for the youth session 
information.

Track and Field Assembly

On May 24, Maple Lane held a Track and Field 
assembly to acknowledge all students who 
participated in the Track and Field Meet at Minoru 
and to hand out ribbons to our students who had 
top 8 finishes. We are very proud with how Maple 
Lane students represented our school, both with 
how they carried themselves throughout the day 
and with their effort during the many events they 
participated in. We would like to thank our staff 
who volunteered their time to organize teams and 
coach students during morning, lunch and after 
school practices. Thank you, as well, to the 
parents for helping with transportation to and from 
the event and for supporting our students during 
the competition.

https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/files/maplelane/2024-05/2024-06-01-Parents-Vaping-Session-Flyer.pdf
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/files/maplelane/2024-05/2024-06-01-Youth-Vaping-Session-Flyer.pdf
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